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To Whom it May Concern:  
 
Brandon Morton (Assistant Director of Sustainability, Operations) and I collaborated on developing a GHG Peer 
Review Methodology for Higher Education Institutions. This process, and the subsequent review of Dallas 
College’s GHG inventory is outlined in AASHE STARS Credit IN-18: Innovation B. Using the UN Protocol for GHG 
Peer Review (2017) as a model of best practices, I analyzed Dallas College’s GHG inventory using the TACCC 
approach (Transparency, Accuracy, Completeness, Comparability, and Consistency).  
 
The additional documentation included in Credit IN-18 outlines the review period, inventory files that were 
provided to the reviewer, a confidentiality agreement, and my review of the GHG inventory by each Source and 
Sink category. I can attest that Dallas College responded to each of my comments and adjusted the inventory to 
account for all inconsistences and errors.  
 
Please feel free to contact me at Kathleen.Klaniecki@cwu.edu or 509-963-1825 if you require any additional 
information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathleen Klaniecki, PhD 
Sustainability Coordinator 
Operations Division 
Central Washington University  
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